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Dear Council Members,
With a healing break in my hip I can't be with you tonight but I want to tell you my comment.
"I support the amendment Lee Keim proposes to the Comprehensive Plan.  This amendment commits the City to support the Paris Accord
target of holding global warming to below 1.5 degrees C below pre-industrial levels. With the adoption of this amendment the City will be
required to consider climate warming effects in all City." 
Thanks,
Bettelinn
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